
Kindergarten Center Music Concert

May 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Kindergarten Music Concert is almost upon us. I am extremely excited for you to see your
child perform on stage. The Music Concert will be held on Thursday, June 6, 2024 at Lincoln
School in the evening located at 414 Montross Avenue. Students will enter through the door at
the end of the driveway, accessible from Vreeland Ave. All family members will be asked to
enter through the doors closest to the playground. Please be mindful of parking and consider this
to ensure your child’s timely arrival.

There will be two concert sessions and your cooperation to ensure an enjoyable evening is
appreciated. Please see below:

6:00 Start Time: Mrs. Parkinson, Ms. Sayre, Mrs. Rim, Mrs. Bomzer
Students should arrive at 5:45. Students will be directed to meet their classroom teachers
at the far entrance from the Vreeland Ave Driveway and parents/families will be directed
to enter through the MPR doors closest to the playground.

7:00 Start Time: Ms Ruglio, Mrs. Kratzer, Ms. Coccoz, Mrs. Witalis
Students should arrive at 6:45. Students will be directed to meet their classroom teachers
at the far entrance from the Vreeland Ave Driveway and parents/families will be directed
to enter through the MPR doors closest to the playground.

Students should wear bright colored clothing for the performance.

After the concert, your child will be dismissed from the 3 doors facing Pierrepont Avenue
by their homeroom teachers. Upon conclusion of the concert, we ask that all guests exit
swiftly to ensure a prompt start of the next concert.

Thank you and I hope to see you there!
Philip Mateo
K-Center General Music Teacher


